
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 29, 2000 
 
 
 
TO THE MISSISSIPPI HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES: 
 
 I am directed by the Governor to advise you that he has approved the 
following House Bill: 

H.B. NO. 1548: AN ACT TO NAME THE NEW ARCHIVES AND 
HISTORY BUILDING TO BE LOCATED IN JACKSON, MISSISSIPPI; 
AND FOR RELATED PURPOSES. 

(March 29, 2000; 6:30 AM) 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

   Erich Howard      
    Legislative Aide 

    


